
Carrant Brook Junior School  

Newsletter   
Newsletter Date: 7 June 2019 

Headteacher’s Message:      
 

Dear Parents/Carers  
 

Welcome back after the May holiday!  This seven week term is packed full of 
things for the children to do and hopefully they will have some lovely 
memories to end the school year.  This afternoon we held an inter-house 
quiz where the finalists were tested on a range of subjects from Maths and 
English to General Knowledge and Music.  The children all received a medal 
for getting through to the final round and a trophy was awarded to the 
winning house.  Photos will go on our website shortly. 

 
Thank you to those parents who contributed to the ‘number of sweets in the jar’ 
competition to raise money for Cancer Research.  The School Council will shortly be 
running the competition at breaktimes with £1 entry fee (it’s a BIG jar!).  
 
This week the children were asked by the Governors for their opinion on updating the 
School logo to a more modern design.  Please rest assured parents that this is only 
in the discussion stage and any changes to the uniform will not occur this September, as these things 
take time to organise and put into place.  
 
You should have received a flyer this week regarding the Triple P discussion groups which are taking 
place at the school over the coming weeks. These all take place from 9.30-11.30 and are as follows: 
 

Friday 14th June - Developing good bedtime routines 
Friday 21st June - Dealing with disobedience 
Friday 28th June - Managing fighting and aggression 
Friday 12th July - Hassle-free shopping with children 
 

For further information or to book please contact Family Information on 0800 5420202 or 01452 427362 
or visit www.glosfamiliesdirectory.org.uk. 
 
Kind Regards 
Mrs Budd 

 

Coming to Carrant Brook Junior School from 
29th July to 2nd August 

 

From £30 per child per day - 8.30am to 4.00pm 
 

www.madscience.org/westmidlands 
enquiries@madsciencewm.co.uk 

01926 429875 



Commendations:   
 

Congratulations to our Golden Book Merit 
Award winners.   

 

Congratulations also to Willow class      

 who won this week’s attendance with 98.3% 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Reading Challenge:   

Congratulations to pupils in Ash & Birch class this week who came Joint 1st with 100% of pupils 

reading at least 4 times each week.   

2nd - Oak 97.9%  3rd - Willow 91.3%  4th - Elm 89.6%  5th - Sycamore 87.5% 

Please can you support us in encouraging your child to read at least 4 times per week. Thank you. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

RECOMMENDED READING BOOKS: 
 

Year 3:  
 The Reluctant Drago by Kenneth Graheme 
 Seven Weird Days at Number 31 by Judy 

Allen 
 

Year 4: 
 The Boy Who Could fly by Sally Gardner 
 Beaver Towers by Nigel Hinton 
 

Year 5: 
 The War That Saved My Life by Kimberley 

Brubaker Bradley 
 Watership Down by Richard 

Adams 
 

Year 6: 
 Why the Whales Came by 

Michael Morpurgo 
 Icefire by Chris D’Lacey 

House Points:  Congratulations! 

Which house is in the lead so far this term? 
 

1st place  - Emerald 

2nd place - Ruby 

3rd place  - Sapphire 
 

Which house is in the lead so far overall?  
 

1st place  -  Emerald 

2nd place -  Ruby 

3rd place  -  Sapphire 

TERM DATES: 
 

Term Six: Monday 3rd June - Tuesday 23rd July    
 

INSET DAYS - children do not attend school                  
Monday 22nd & Tuesday 23rd July   
 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY: 
 

Thursday 13 June - AMENDED DATE FOR CLASS PHOTOS 

AND YEAR 6 LEAVERS 

Thursday 13 June - Presentation to Year 2 parents at Northway 

Thursday 13 June - Year 5 Talent Show auditions 

Friday 14 June - ” In the Net”  online safety Year 4.  Further   

details to follow after half term 

Friday 21 June - Non-uniform day and donate for the Summer 

Fayre 

Tuesday 25 June - Year 2 (from Northway) visiting Year 5 

Wednesday 26 June - Year 5 Mini Marines Challenge at 

Tewkesbury School.  Further details to follow after half term. 

Thursday 27 June - Year 6 Talent Show auditions 

Thursday 4 July - Year 4 Talent Show auditions 

Friday 5 July - Summer Fayre 

Monday 08 July - Move up day 

Tuesday 9 July - Bikeability starts for Year 6 

Thursday 11 July - Year 3 Talent Show auditions 

Friday 12 July - Reports to parents 

Wednesday 17 July - Year 6 Abbey Service 2.30pm 
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